
 

 

Parkside appreciates support from generous family and community donations. We are always 

appreciative of the following donations: 

 New/unused School Supplies- most needed include headphones, expo markers, washable 

markers. 

 New/unused winter gear- gloves, hats 

 New/unused personal items for accidents- underwear, socks 

 Recess Toys- chalk, bubbles, sand toys, trucks/cars, large plastic animals for imaginative 

sandbox play, frisbees, balls, snow molds, child size snow shovels 

 New/unused items for the Parkside Caring Closet- non-perishable food and personal care 

and household items (tooth brush, tooth paste, shampoo, paper towel, toilet paper, 

cleaning supplies, etc). 

 Monetary Donations- funds donated directly to PTO support student field trips, school 

celebrations and classroom needs 

 Watch for specific needs and sign ups throughout the year in our newsletters!  

Contact the school office or the PTO if you have interest in supporting our school through 

donations.  

 


